
 
 

 
 

Oral and Poster Presentations for NanoLytica 2024 

 

Updates to come soon!  

 

We are in the planning stages for NanoLytica 2024.  Be sure to add May 2, 2024 to 
your calendar for the up-coming NanoLytica @ SFU.   

 

If you have suggestions for invited speakers, please email nano-lytica@sfu.ca 
 

 

         
 


